

Permanent Mission of The Commonwealth of The Bahamas to the United Nations

Ref. BM/1100/2/7/3

1 February 2010

Dear Mr de Boer,

We have the honour of referring to the Copenhagen Accord of 18 December 2009.

The Bahamas is pleased to inform you, through this letter, of its desire to be associated with the Copenhagen Accord.

The Government of The Bahamas avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the UNFCCC the assurances of its highest consideration.

Respectfully,

Paulette Bethel

Permanent Representative

Mr Yvo de Boer Executive Secretary UNFCCC Secretariat P.O. Box 260124 D-53153 Bonn Germany

Fax #: (49-228) 815-1999 Email: secretariat@unfccc.int

> 231 East 46H St., New York, NY 10017 Telephone (212) 421-6925 Fax (212) 759-2135 Email: bahamas@nn.int